

UP-"LIFT"-ING WORK AT BEAVER VALLEY SKI CLUB - The ride uphill will go from almost seven minutes to five and a half with a newly-installed quad chair lift at Beaver Valley Ski Club. Work is expected to be finished in early December on the chairlift over the club's "Hutchinson Highway" ski run. The chairlift and terminal from Quebec will replace the triple lift which had been in service since 1982. The lift adds 17 more chairs and has a loading conveyor system, all of which are expected to reduce lift lines. Beaver Valley Ski Club is a private club with five chairlifts and one carpet lift.